Treasurer Report for AGM
30th April 14
The accounts produced today are as things stand as at today’s date- they are not final end of season accounts. If anyone would like to receive the final accounts for this season, which will be completed over the summer, please just let me know and I will email them to you.
Fees and costs
This season we kept the club affiliation fee at £42 for seniors and £25 for juniors (£27.55/ £18.30 of which is for AENA) and match fees at £4/£5 – but we paid training fees of £16 per month for 5 months only - one less month than in previous seasons. 
We pay our coaches £15 per hour as a level 2 Lead coach, £10 per hour as level 2 Ass coach and £5 per hour as a level 1 coach. This season for the first time we paid Sam for her planning time. We pay our umpires £10 per match for home fixtures and £15 per match for away fixtures. We also pay drivers petrol money at 25p per mile.  
Membership numbers

We have had another good year with regard to membership numbers. We have approx. 75 active club members, 22 of which are U16’s.This have given us a healthy “training fees” income.
Back to Netball
Jen Emslie has run a successful B2N club this year. Training income from this session has boosted our training fee income. This year the court fee costs have been supported by the “Health and Wellbeing” donation we received last season. Jen has also been able to purchase club kit for the B2N ladies to wear at tournaments.
Future Costs
We probably need to purchase some new training balls. With such large numbers at training, we may need to consider employing an extra coach for training sessions?
Babylon still has a chance of being promoted to Regionals next season. If they are successful, there are some cost implications involved.

The committee would like to propose we introduce reduced training fees for members with 2 or more members from the same family and for those returning to netball following the birth of a baby. We would like to propose that if a family has senior and junior or 2 junior members that the second family member pays half training fees ie £8 per month. With regard to a member returning following the birth of a baby we would like to recommend that they pay half training fees until their baby’s first birthday. 
We can afford not to take training fees for March again next year, and also, possibly, not for Feb either.

I anticipate we will make a small profit of about £300 this season.
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